
REGULATING GAMING TECHNOLOGY 
TRAINING CONFERENCE 

March 57,2013, in Ohkay Owingeh, NM 

On March 5-7,2013, the National Indian Gaming Commission noenix Region office 

wilt be holding a Regulating Gaming Technology training conference in Ohkay Owingeh, 

New Mexico. Tribal Gaming Regulators h r n  Arizona, Colorado, New Mexico and 

Southern Nevada ( M G C ' s  Phoenix Region) are invited to attend 

The conference will be held in Ballrooms C and D of the Obkay Casino Resort Hotel, in 

Obkay Owingeh, NM. Ohkay Casino Resort Hotel is located at Highway 68, 2 M i l s  

North ofEspanola, San Juan Pueblo, NM 87566. 

There is no fee for attending the MGC training conference. We do require that each 

attendee pre-register for the course by sIlbmiteing the attached registration form to the 

Phoenix Region office of the WIGC. Course attendees are responsible for their own 

travel mmgements and lodging costs. 

For the convenience of our attendees, the O b y  Casino Resort Hotel will make available 

a block of guest rooms for our event The hotel is offering guest rooms at lhe discounted 

rate of $49.99/night for rooms reserved by February 22, 2013. This rate is subject to 

applicable state and local taxes. Attendees may reserve rooms by calling (505) 747-1668 

or (877) 829-2865 and asking for the NIGC room block 



March 2013 RGT Training Announcement doc 
2/11/2013 
Page 2 of 2 

REGULATING GAMING TECHNOLOGY 
TRAINING CONF'ERENCE 

l b k c h  5-7,2013, in Ohkay Owingeh, NM 

The Registration form is provided with this announcement and may be samitted 
e1ectrmically (via e-mail). A copy of the regismtion fwm is atso available on the NIGC 
website, wwv.~&~.aov mder the "Technical Assistance and Tmimgn tab oxl the left 
side offhe home page. 

'Vlease note: Subrnissim instructions are located at the bottom of the Registration 
Form** 

The deadline for registering for this event is Februaty 22,20 13. Seating is not reserved 
until the registration form is completed and received by the NIGC Phoenix Region 
Office. 

My staff and I look forward to seeing you at the conference. If you have any questions 
regarding the training or the registration proms you may contact Emily Molha at (602) 
640-2040 or (602) 640-295 1. 

Respectfully, 

Lance C. Val10 
Region Director 




